
 

 

PRINCIPAL REPORT  

Georgetown-Ridge Farm High School 

February 28, 2010 

 

End of the nine weeks will be March 1
st
.  Report cards will be handed out March 16

th
.      

 

The Drama Club’s Variety Show will be April 15
th
 and 16

th
 at Ridge Farm Elementary.  

If you would like to sing, dance, tell jokes or be in a skit, let Ms. Vogel know. 

 

Leaders of the Herd for February were Senior, Chad Greene and Hugh Kestufskie; 

Junior, Shyan Murphy ; Sophomore, Catie Brandt ; and Freshmen, Lexi Sliva . 

 

Mrs. Hackler, Mr. Anglum, and Mrs. Wright will start the 3
rd

 annual GRHS Spelling 

Contest.  First round will be March 16
th

, second round March 30 and the finals will be 

April 8
th

. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be Thursday, March 17
th

 from 12:00 to 7:45 p.m. and 

Friday, March 18
th

 from 8:00 to 11:30 a.m. 

 

Chorus will hold its spring concert on March 10
th 

7:00 p.m. in the high school gym.  The 

band’s annual “Pops” concert will be March 11
th 

7:00 p.m. in the high school gym.  The 

Vermilion County Music Festival will be held on March 15
th

 7:00 p.m. at Bismarck-

Henning High School.  

 

FFA week went very well.  The FFA Heart Fund Breakfast will be March 5
th

 at the high 

school from 7:00 to 9:00 a.m.  All proceeds donated the American Heart Association 

 

Baseball and Softball have started today.  Track has also started with the boys going to 

compete in two indoor meets in March.   

 

Spring pictures will be on April 4
th.

    

 

Words of the week have been nadir and truncated  

 

Scholastic Bowl Team placed fourth in the Masonic Tournament and we are competing 

in the Vermilion Valley Conference Tournament March 1
st
 and the Vermilion County 

Tournament March 3
rd

.  They will start Regional competition on March 7
th

. 

 

There was a FAFSA workshop at DACC on February 20
th

 and one at our high school on 

February 15
th

. 
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The National Honor Society is participating in the Pennies for Patients program which 

benefits the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society. 

 

Check out Hearts for Mrs. Rosinett picture on the GRHS website. 

 

The newsletter for March is now on line. 

 


